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This Term – Mr Brown 

WOW! This term has really flown by, and what a term it has been! I am yet again so proud of staff and young 
people on what has been a very successful term. The progress young people have made in such a short time 
astounds me. As we continue to grow and develop, I would like to welcome our 6 new young people who are 
excited to be joining us here at Ormston in Key Stage 2 and 3. I would also like to welcome Miss Kumari 
(Burrowing Owl Class Teacher), Mr Lane (SEND Class Teacher – PE Specialism) and Mr Healey (TA) to 
Ormston School in the new year. I am excited to develop the secondary offer that we provide KS3 and KS4 
learners and see the sensory garden take shape.  

As the holiday season approaches, Ormston School would like to extend heartfelt wishes to all of our 
wonderful parents and families. The school community is incredibly grateful for your support, dedication, and 
partnership throughout the year. In the spirit of Christmas, we hope you enjoy a joyful and restful holiday, 
filled with love, laughter, and special moments with loved ones. May the new year bring health, happiness, 
and continued success to you and your family. 

From all of us at Ormston School, Merry Christmas and Happy New Year! The next newsletter will be provided 
during the second week in January.  

EHCP Reviews 

Annual reviews for this academic year have been organised. These take place in person at school, if you have 
not received an invite or require further information please contact the school office.  

Rascal’s first few weeks! 

Rascal, our new school dog, has been with us for just over two weeks now, and he is settling in brilliantly. 
The young people have loved his company, especially our Primary students, many of whom have formed a 
strong bond with Rascal already. We are excited to get Rascal fully settled into life here at Ormston and 
include him even more during our school-day routine. 

Climbing and Swimming 

Next term, we begin our out of school PE activities: swimming at Kirkstall Leisure Centre and climbing at The 
Big Depot Climbing facility. Key Stage 2 will be taking part in swimming and Key Stage 3 climbing. Please 
contact the school office if you require further information. 

Flu jabs 

We have booked NHS flu jabs for our young people at school for the early new year on the 9th -10th January 
2025 - you must complete the consent via the link provided on the letter last week, please contact the school 
office if you require further information.  

Illness advice 

We have recently had young people absent from school due to sickness bugs. In light of this, we would like to 
reiterate that children with diarrhoea or vomiting should stay away from school until they have not been sick 
or had diarrhoea for at least 2 days (48 hours). 

More advice can be fount at: https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/ 

 

 

 

 

https://www.nhs.uk/conditions/diarrhoea-and-vomiting/
https://www.nhs.uk/live-well/is-my-child-too-ill-for-school/


 

 

           Key Dates 

Thursday 19th December: School reports will be sent to parents/carers via post 

Thursday 19th December: Hollywood Bowl Rewards Trip (School Uniform is required) 

Friday 20th December: School is closed for INSET (Staff Training) 

Monday 6th January: Back at School 
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